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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Gary Aguiar <gary@hydroanalysis.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 10:16 AM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: RE: C&L TRUCKING (RO0000510) 2460 WOOD STREET,OAKLAND, CA 94607

Keith: 

This is a follow-up to the "Groundwater Monitoring Report, Former C&L Trucking, 2460 Wood Street, 
Oakland, CA", by Hydro Analysis, Inc., dated October 18, 2017, that was submitted to your office on 
10/25/2017.  The report presented the results of shallow groundwater sampling and also provided conclusions 
and recommendations for the site. 

Janice With is interested in moving forward with activities at the site.  We would appreciate a timely review of 
the report by the County, along with a directive outlining the additional steps that will be necessary to facilitate 
case closure.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Gary Aguiar, P.E. 

Hydro Analysis, Inc. 
514 El Cerrito Plaza 
El Cerrito, CA  94530 
(510)529-4980 (office) 
(510)301-7767 (cell)  
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